Brian Munson

From: Brian Munson

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 12:07 PM

To: Alder Hall (district3@cityofmadison.com); dl_mad@yahoo.com; 'rikberghammer@charter.net'

Cc: 'Tim Parks'; Matt Gilhooly; Brian Munson

Subject: Meadowlands Multifamily Proposal: Pending Notification

KCG Development is working towards a submittal for a new multi-family project north of Milwaukee Street & Wind Stone Drive. This area was previously approved for multi-family uses We are working with Alder Hall to schedule a neighborhood meeting prior to submittal and are anticipating a submittal in February of next year.

We will share additional information on the exact timeline and Concept Plans with you as soon as possible.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thank you,

Brian Munson

VANDEWALLE & ASSOCIATES 120 East Lakeside Street Madison, WI 53715 608.255.3988